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Counting Our Blessings...

As we enter this season of giving, we at Good News Clinics are grateful for the blessings God has
bestowed on each of us and for the ongoing prayers and support of our generous community. We
are thankful for the opportunity to serve those in need who cannot afford care on their own and for
those who join with us in this ministry. Whether you are a volunteer doctor or dentist treating
complex medical or dental problems, a community volunteer who works behind the scenes, a
contributor to our Endowment or operating funds or someone who supports as they can with
prayers and encouragement, you are assuring that God's mission of meeting the healthcare needs
of our community continues. As we all take time to reflect on our blessings, search for meaningful
ways to express our gratitude and consider year-end gifts, please remember the following:

$30 gives the gift of medications and lab visits for one patient

$60 gives the gift of a patient visit

$300 gives the gift of yearly service for one patient

$500 gives the gift of a medical or dental clinic day

A gift to our Endowment Fund ensures that operating funds will be available for Good News Clinics
to continue its mission in years to come. Gifts in any amount are accepted. For larger gifts,
naming opportunities include:

Medical Exam Rooms (8): $15,000 Radiology: $250,000
Patient Counseling Room: $15,000 The Dispensary: $500,000
Health Access Office Suite: $50,000 Endowed Nurse Practitioner Position: $1,000,000

Patient Waiting Areas (Medical, Dental): $100,000

For the friends or family members who have everything, making a holiday donation to GNC in their
honor is a great way to give to them as well as to someone in need. GNC will send a holiday card
to notify the person of your gift, as well as acknowledge the gift in our quarterly newsletter.

As you continue to read about all the wonderful things happening at GNC, we invite you to share
our joy in serving others, for you help make this mission possible. We pray continued blessings on
you all and wish you a holiday season rich in love, filled with hope, grounded in faith and a new
year bright with promise!

For more information about giving opportunities or to donate, please visit our website
www.goodnewsclinics.org or contact Charlotte Crow at (770) 297-5040, ext. 320 or
charlottec@goodnewsclinics.org.
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Annual Fundraising Dinner Raised

Over $87,000 for GNC

Good News Clinics’ Annual Fundraising Dinner was held on
Tuesday, August 11, 2015, in the Banquet Hall at First Baptist Church
of Gainesville. More than $87,000 was raised to support GNC's mission
of providing medical, dental and specialty care to uninsured patients in
Hall County.

It was an honor to have Governor Nathan Deal and First Lady Sandra
Deal in attendance at this year's dinner. Governor Deal surprised retired
Executive Director Cheryl Christian with a commendation for her years
of dedication and service.

This year's Sam Paoole Volunteer of the Year award recipients were
Havalyn Bennett, Karen Ellis, Janie Owen and Rennie Stephens.
Affectionately known as “The Thursday Crew," these tireless volunteers
have been giving their time at Good News Clinics for a combined 30
years! They are all retired teachers with 120 combined years of teaching
experience and are an uplifting as well as entertaining group that GNC
staff enjoys seeing each week. The “Thursday Crew" is dedicated and
dependable, always making sure that their duties are completed.
Havalyn Bennett remembered longtime supporter and advisory board
member Anne Thomas introducing her to Good News Clinics 10 years
ago when GNC moved to its Pine Street location. “What an honor it is
for us to be recognized as a non-medical but integral part of this clinic,"
said Havalyn. “It has been beautiful to be able to hug, smile, laugh with
someone | know and be able to tell them that God is still in charge and
GNC is here to be your bridge until life gets better.” Itis a blessing to
have such wonderful volunteers!

Back by popular demand, dinner attendees enjoyed entertainment from
“Docs that Rock,” featuring Drs. John Darden, Jack Griffeth, Tim Sculley
with Fowl Play and Tennent Slack, as well as Barbara Griffeth, Fred
Mulkey, Allen Nivens and Chris Wright. All those performing donated
their time and extraordinary talent to make the evening memorable and fun.

We would like to express our sincere and heartfelt gratitude to all who
sponsored and attended this event. Itis your continued support that
enables GNC to provide for the health needs of those in our community
with no other resource for treatment.

GNC staff enjoys
fundraising dinner

Above: 2015 Sam Poole Volunteers
of the Year Pictured (L-R):

Janie Owen, Rennie Stephens,
Havalyn Bennett, Karen Ellis

Right: (L-R): Bob Christian, Kim

Christian, Cheryl Christian, Governor
Nathan Deal, First Lady Sandra Deal

THANK YOU TO THIS YEAR’S SPONSORS

Presenting Sponsor:
Wells Fargo, Wells Fargo Advisors, Kevin and Marcia Price

Gold Sponsors:
The Longstreet Clinic, P.C., Northeast Georgia Health System,
Tennent & Bill Slack

Silver Sponsors:

Bank of the Ozarks Mindy & Hop Pat & Don Pirkle

The Benefit Advocate Ferran, MD Margaret Schutte, MD

BGW Dental Group Flourish Acupuncture ~ Bob Swosowski

Wiley Black, MD & Gainesville Surgery Stribling-Whalen
Lorry Schrage Center Financial

Cathy & Doug Bowers  Philip Wilheit Tipton Construction

Brenau University Jackson EMC Patrick Toms, DMD

Ed Burnette, DDS & Liberty Utilities United Community
James Butts, MD Mansfield Oil Bank

Charter Motion Industries Whelchel, Dunlap,
Communications Northeast Georgia Jarrard & Walker

Chattahoochee Bank Diagnostic Clinic Arden Hothem, MD

Stacey Cummings Nancy & Frank Lawrence Lykins, MD

Eskimo Cold Storage Norton Willis Investment

Jean & Van Peeples Counsel

FY 2015 REVENUE AND EXPENSES

Tie Your Kroger Card to GNC!

REVENUE: $1,466,729 EXPENSES: $1,315,877 Through KFOQ?fiS Cummuni!y Rewards Program,
+ Individuals $302,177  + United Way $84,426 | + Clinic Operations $910,652 \Gw‘]’;‘:e\':‘:xf}f'r;“;ﬁ: ;“;'Lr’;‘hcae;;fj;ﬁ;‘;ﬂ?;g;g‘r S
. Chu_rches 84.4,323 . Funldralsers $1_09,236 » Medications/Lab Tests card! Just create o sign into your Kroger Rewards Account
* Businesses 58,989 * Patient Donations 5148725 at www.krogercommunityrewards.com, scroll to the bottom
*Foundations $187,799  $7,926 * Administration $195,437 of your Account Summary Page and designate Good News
* The Medical Center ~ + Endowment $218,957 | « Building $61,063 Clinics to receive rewards from your purchases. Good News
Foundation $488,224  + Other $8,083 will receive funds quarterly from Kroger. This is a great way
+ Organizations $5,589 to enjoy shopping at Kroger while helping GNC!




BUSINESSES

Bank of the Ozarks

Brenau University

Carter Land Company

Feiler & Associates

Flip Your Dog Yoga

Liberty Utilities Service Corp.

Mansfield Qil Company

Mar-Jac Poultry, Inc.

McDonald's of N. E. Georgia

Motion Industries

NGMT, Inc.

Northeast Georgia
Diagnastic Clinic

Smith Bell Petroleum

Stribling-Whalen Financial Group

Surgical Care Affiliates

The Benefit Advocate, Inc.

Whelchel, Dunlap, Jarrard &
Walker

Willis Investment Counsel, Inc.

CHURCHES

Blackshear Baptist Church

First Baptist Church

First Presbyterian Church

Jars of Clay Sunday School

Class-St. Paul United
Methodist Church

Joy Sunday School Class,
First Baptist Church

Lakewood Baptist Church

McEver Road United
Methodist Church

Pleasant Union Baptist Church

Seekers Sunday School Class,
First Baptist Church

Spiritual Life Committee

St. Paul United Methodist Church

Trinity Presbyterian Church

Winsome Sunday School Class,
First Baptist Church

WPC Faith Promise Account

FOUNDATIONS

Bank of America Employee Giving
Program-Elizabeth Pollock

Charles and Dancy Wynne Fund

Dallas & Bobbie Gay Fund

Delta Dental Community Care
Foundation

Georgia Baptist Health
Care System

Thank You GNC Supporters

Donors: July 1 - October 15, 2015

It's the Journey, Inc.

Jackson EMC Foundation

Kaiser Permanente Foundation

Liberty Mutual Foundation

NE Georgia Medical Center
Foundation

Stan & Susie Appleton
Charitable Fund

The Luther and Susie Harrison
Foundation

Wells Fargo Foundation

ORGANIZATIONS
Atlanta Metropolitan United Way
Georgia Charitable Care

Network, Inc.
Kroger Community Rewards Team
Nursing Class of 1963
United Way of Hall County
Weekend Gold Miners

ENDOWMENT GIFTS
Anne W. Chenault

Ben Lancaster

Brad & Gail Baucom

Dr. Richard Bennett, Jr.
Drs. Larry & Katie Dudas
Julie Poole Knotts

Linda & Frank Henry

Sam & Bess Poole Fund

GIFTS IN KIND
American Shredding, Inc.
Charlotte Crow

Dr. Rudolf Cisco
Duplicating Products

Ed Parks

Gainesville Surgery Center
Harriett McNeal

Havalyn Bennett

Joanne Manring

John Capies

Landscape Management
Quint Narciso

Sally Walters

Steve Dunn, Longstreet Café

IN HONOR OF
Cheryl Christian

Anne & George Thomas
Barbara J. Hermann
Kathy Gosselin

Mary Emma Stribling

Patti Cornett

Allana Cummings
Anita Bennett

Hope & Mindy Ferran

Dr. Butts, Dr. Burnette,
Cheryl Christian
Mr. & Mrs. Clint Hawkins

Allison Borchert
Richard & Janet Williams

Honorable Cliff Jollif
Bo & Laurie Weber

Dr. Robert Bruner
Marshall & Katie Bruner

Dr. and Mrs. Hop Ferran
Dr. & Mrs. Greg Delong
Ronnie & Carol Whitmire

Josh Campbell
Scott Grant

Dr. Henry S. Jennings
Emily & Jack Thompson

Lorry and Sherrie Schrage
John P. & Martha Nesbitt

J. T. Prather Ill
Pam Prather

Cindy & Johnny Nivens
Myrele Morrison

Cadie & Jay Cooper
Elaine Martin

Bess Poole
Julie Poole Knotts
Letrell Simpson

Brad Baucom
Gail Baucom

Dr. James Butts
Jeff & Nancy Rock

Greater Hall Chamber of
Commerce

Dr. Richard Bennett &
BGW Dental Group

Fran Schroeder
Jan Whelchel

Bobby Painter
Laura Ledford

IN MEMORY OF
Bernard V. Lowry
Mary-Rose Lowry

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Delong

Anne & George Thomas

Ed Waller d/b/a Green's Grocery
Mrs. Bonnelle L. Valentine

P. L. Grant
Margaret H. Peeples

Dr. Neil Kelley
Dr. & Mrs. Henry Goble
Tom & Rita Cole

Barbara Jean White
Dr. Jim Butts

Peggy Peacock

Dr. John Sundstrom

Ray Lawrence
Lynda Lawrence

Eloise Mason
Myrele Morrison
Mrs. Bonnelle L. Valentine

Dr. Sam Poole, Dr. Larry Morris,
Mr. Curtis Segars
Mr. & Mrs. Clint Hawkins

Mr. Curtis Segars

Susan R. Carter

Cheryl Satterfield

Dr. & Mrs. Hop Ferran

Mr. & Mrs. George Brinson
Mrs. Bonnelle L. Valentine

Mrs. Pat Austin
Joan Beasley & Kenneth Beasley

John Lee Givogre il
Dr. John Givogre

Stephen Jordan
Wayne & Gay Alexander



Dr. Sam Poole
Anonymous
Julie Poole Knolis

Dr. C. J. Walker
Hall Schoo! of Nursing-Class
of 1963

Jim Delong
Carrie Halfield
Dr. & Mrs. Hop Fermran

Marquita Nix Moore
Duplicating Products

Virginia & Henry Pinion
tuanne Cash Cape

Gus Whalen
Sammy Smith
Altana Cummings

Betty Parks
Susan Carter

Laura Chovan
Dr. Jim Chovan

John Rogers
Katherine J. Rogers

Mary Ann Brock
Debbie Litlle

Deimar Bruce
Steve & Bette Noble

Bobby Cathey

Bess Poole

Ronnie & Carol Whitmire
Margaret Brinson

Ken & Cathy Nix

David & Carol Brinson
George & Carolyn Brinson

Mrs. Randy Parks

Mary Couch

Margaret Peeples

Mrs. Bonnelle L. Valentine
Tom & Rita Cole

Harry Joseph Livingston
Gail Scarboro Hritz

Dr. Sam Poole
Dr. Howard T. Walpole

Rusty Stauter
J. H. Wiskur

Charles Parks
Barbara Parks Southers

Mrs. Mary Virginia Harris
Mrs. Bonnelle L. Valeniine

Mrs. Nadine Ham
Mrs. Bonnelle L. Valentine

Pat Copper
Dr. & Mrs. James Butts

Jamey Hayes
Dr. & Mrs. James Butts

Kathryn Long
Bobby G. Adams

Jerry Bowers
Tom & Rila Cole

Hothem Clan
Dr. & Mrs. Arden Hothem

Al Harrell
Peggy Arrowood Butts

GENERAL
CONTRIBUTIONS
Alan Edwards

Albert & Arden Johnson
Alisa Davis & Todd Nagell
Allen & Marilyn Spires
Allison Borchert

Amy Parks

Anna Bache

Anne D. George

Arthur & Elizabeth Nelson
Asden Johnson

Barbara Heartz

Ben Lancaster

Bernard Kirbach

Betty Butler

Beverly Kazienko

Bill Rezak

Bill Wittel

Bob & Cheryl Christian
Bradford Baucom

Brian Caniel

Brig. Gen. Jack P. Ferguson
Carroll & Sandra Perry
Cary S. Miller, OMD
Calherine Dukehart
Charles & Betty Dyarmett
Charles & Faye Lindsey
Chuck & Betty Bancroft
Craig & Jennifer Brown
Danny DeBrincat
Daphne Mullins

Darryl & Charlotte Crow

David & Anna Gines
David & Gail Chester
Oeborah Scolt

Oon & Sandi Fancher
Oon Brewer

Don Pirkle

Doyle Odell

Or. & Mrs. Wiley Black
Or. & Mrs. Hop Ferran
Dr. & Mrs. Ed Bumetle
Or. & Mrs. Jim Butts

Dr. & Mrs. A. E. Westmoreland
Or. & Mrs. Clifton Hastings, Jr.

Or. & Mrs. Jack Griffeth

Dr. & Mrs. Matthew McGowan

Dr. & Mrs. Sam Rauch, Jr.

Dr. Bill Coales

Dr. Heidi Nicholson

Dr. Kalie & Larry Dudas

Or. R. D. Nickels

Or. Raj Ayyathurai

Or. Richard G. Bennett, Jr.

Or. Robert Dunn

Dr. Sidney Steele

Dr. Wanda Creel

Dr. & Mrs. David Westfall

Duane & Sherry Schiereth

Ed Waller

Edith Shumaker

Elizabeth Baldwin

Ethel Clark Lambert

Gail & Brad Baucom

Geary & Melissa Bush

George & Carol Brown

George & Sandra Romberg

Gerald Couch

Gerald F. Lewis TTEE

Governor Nalhan Deal &
First Lady Sandra Deal

Harry Propes

Inez M. Hale

J. D. Willis

J. William Chapman

Jack & Marcia Price

Jacklyn Bailey

James Easlerday

James McGowan

Janet Weaver

Janice Brackett

Jeffery Reese Daniel

Jeny & Gayle Gill

Jerry & Rachel Pless

Jesse Hall

Joe Kemp

John & Judy Girardeau

Jahn Boslater

Joseph F. Pirola

Joyce Elliolt

Joyce Stephens

Kathleen McManus

Ken & Connie Dixon

Lota Cunningham

Louis Dickson Lanier
Lydia Park

Lynn Martin

Mardi Morris

Margarel Owens

Margaret S. Walker
Martha & Pele Nesbitt
Marya Lealherwood

Matt & Katie Dubnik

Max & Palricia Comer
Mike & Beverly Nordholz
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Chandler
Mr. & Mrs, Chares Hopkins
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Armstrong
Mr. & Mrs. Gene Calderwaod
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Head

Mr. & Mrs. Lorry Schrage
Mr. & Mrs. Richard York
Mrs. Joan Bowser

Peter & Cathey Miller
Phillip & Mary Hart Wilheit
R.S.Lyle

Rennie Stephens

Richard & Julie Weaver
Ronald Keliner

Roy & Linda Cleveland
Samuel Stanford

Sidney & Jeanne Sleele
Stephanie & Thomas Smith
Stephanie Benz
Stephanie Woodard
Stephen & Hillary Morgan
Stephen & Laura Hughs
Sleve & Betty Noble
Susan Robinson

Theresa Hughes

Thomas & Janis Cain
Thomas L. Keith

Thomas W. Reins

Tom & Leanne Johnston
Tom & Stephanie Smith

V. & Eleanor Harris
Wayne & Susan Jessup
Wendy Holmes

William Barclay Rushton



Good News Bids Fond Farewell to Colleagues
and Friends, Welcomes New Ones

Staff, volunteers and friends join Cheryl Christian in a group picture at a

GNC welcomes new staff members (L-R): Charlotte Crow,
Development Director; Tiffany Ferguson, Health Access Coordinator;
Kiki Reichin, Dental Coordinator; Allison Borchert, Executive Director

Over the summer months, GNC said goodbye to longtime colleagues
and friends, Executive Director Cheryl Christian and Dental
Coordinator, Karina Duarte. Cheryl, as GNC's first Executive Director,
led Good News Clinics to become the largest free clinic in Georgia. She
served in this capacity for 11 years before retiring on August 1 to enjoy
gardening and traveling, among other interests. Karina was GNC's first
Dental Coordinator, joining Good News in 1998, She was instrumental in

helping the Green Warren Dental Clinic grow during her years of service.

Karina left GNC just prior to the birth of her son to spend more time with
her family. We are grateful to both of these wonderful ladies for sharing
their knowledge, expertise, talents and friendship with us.

GNC welcomed new Executive Director Allison Borchert, RN, in
August. Allison has years of experience at GNC, originally serving as
a volunteer during nursing school, then becoming a GNC staff member,
most recently serving as Health Access Coordinator. Kiki Reichin
joined GNC as Dental Coordinator in July, bringing 18 years of
experience as a dental assistant. She works with volunteer dentists,
hyoienists and staff to provide dental care to an average of 28 patients
each day. Kiki loves helping people in need and loves the people at

luncheon in her honor. Pictured (L-R): LeighAnne Day, Jackie Bryant Arm-
strong, Jim Armstrong, Becky Loewen, Cheryl Christian, Jason Alvarez,
Melissa Gonzalez, Alan Edwards, Letty Salamanca, Lucy Terrones, Mindy
Ferran, Mercia Chavez, Allison Borchert, Karina Duarte, Becky Brannon,
Sophie Anaya

GNC. Tiffany Ferguson is GNC's new Health Access Coordinator.
Tiffany came to GNC with 9 years of nursing experience and feels that
being at Good News has been a blessing to her because it gives her the
liberty to share her faith in Christ and encourage a special group of
people. Charlotte Crow began serving as GNC's Development
Director in July. Charlotte’s background is in social work, vocational
counseling and referral development. She feels privileged to be a part of
such an important Christ-centered mission in our community.

Karina Duarte and GNC
Board President and Volun-
teer Dentist Richard Bennett,
DMD pose for photo during
Karina's farewell celebration.

Thank You to Our Generous Community!

Kelly Parham from Georgia Front Runners came to participate in
GNC's Walk for Life group, an exercise group that meets weekly to

walk and learn about how to live a healthy lifestyle. Kelly spoke to the
group about the importance of wearing proper footwear during exercise,
then took participants’ shoe sizes and gave them each a pair of running
shoes. Thanks Kelly and Georgia Front Runners for your generous gift!!

A team of associates from Merial, Inc. chose GNC as the location for
a community service project to remove overgrown vegetation from the
bank beside the clinic that was encroaching on the parking area. Their

team of workers included Lila Francis, Kathy Gaddock, Phyllis Haney,
Danny Lyons, David Massey, Danny McKay, Tammy Poole, Amanda
Ritter and Scott Wilkerson. They battled through not only the vegetation,
but some yellow jackets as well! Undeterred, they completed the project
in one day, and the newly manicured bank looks wonderful. Thanks to
our friends at Merial!

Continued gratitude to Duplicating Products, American Shredding
and Landscape Management, Inc. for their ongoing support!



Statistics: October 2014 — September 2015

1,889 Patients Served 1,623 Patients Served
603 New Medical Patients 71 9 New Dental Patients

$2,045,160 value of $1 , 117,122 value of

Medical Services

Dental Services

2 140 Total Referrals
: R $6,077,827 worth of
$11 , 159,405 W@’ Medications Disps_::;s«:.-d0

Value of Donated Services

With a budget of $1.3 million in FY 2015, Good News Clinics delivered
1 7 ,1 88 Total Patient Visits $20,184,930 worth of services and medications to Gainesville/Hall County
residents without other resources for health care.

1,022 patients Attended Patient  Total Value of Donated Services:

Education Classes
$20,368,761
Volunteer Statistics: Grant Awards Received
3,21 6 Volunteer hours from doctors, The Kaiser Foundation Health Plan of Georgia awarded a
nurses, pharmacists and other health 575,000 grant to Good News Clinics to support its Diabetes
care professionals Management Program.
1 ,452 Volunteer hours from dentists Georgia Charitable Care Network awarded $10,000 to GNC
and dental hygienists for the purchase software to support communication with our
community and fundraising efforts.
1 0,545 Hours from community
volunteers Delta Dental Community Care Foundation awarded a $10,000
grant to the Green Warren Dental Clinic to help provide dental
15 ,21 3 Total volunteer hours donated care for GNC patients.

Good News Volunteer Nurse Practitioner Wins Award

Susan Irick, NP-C, volunteer Nurse Practitioner for GNC, was recently recognized as a Sepsis Hero by the Sepsis Alliance, a
national charitable organization dedicated to battling sepsis. Susan is a sepsis and pneumonia disease manager at Northeast Georgia
Medical Center and volunteers at Good News Clinics treating patients with congestive heart failure. Congratulations, Susan!

Good News Clinics is a charitable organization and the financial support of the community is vital to continue its mission and senvices. To donate

complete this form and return with your check to: Good News Clinics, PO, Box 2683, Gainesville, GA 30503, Thank you for your support

Please check one: In Memory In Honor General Contribution 3 Endowment Fund
Amount: 1$2,500 Q$1,000 %500 Q$250 L1$100 QOther$
Name of Recipient (in Memory/Honor of)
Send acknowledgement to

Address City/State/Zip
Your Name Phone
Organization (if applicable) Email

Address City/State/Zip




